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Another successful Bake Sale  

A big thank you from all of the committee members for your amazing 
donations.  

The weather was definitely on our side on Friday 28th September, for our Autumn Bake 

Sale, we were wowed by the amount of generous donations made for this event, with some 

very talented parents and children producing some astounding creations.  

As a result of your donations we raised an fantastic £213.10 towards our target.  

Coming up. 

Friends of Excalibur  

#2 OCTOBER 2018 

Bake off Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Well done to Teal and 
Amber’s mum on 
winning the best 

Adult Bake with her 
beautiful flower 

bouquet.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parry and Corey’s 
Winning Cake. 

Well done boys for 
this stunning Mickey 

Mouse cake, next stop 
British Bake off  

Thank You  

 

 

 

 

I would just like to 
thank the amazing 

team for all their hard 
work.  

  

 

 

SCHOOL DISCO  
Friday 19th October  

Infants: 5:15 - 6:15 

Juniors: 6:30 - 7:30 
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NON UNIFORM 
DAY  

Thursday 29th November  

More information to follow. 
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WINTER 
WONDERLAND 
Friday 14th December 

3:30 - 5:30 Bring along all your 
family for an old fashioned winter 

wonderland.   
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Ice Cream Monday  

 

Over the last few months we have been selling Ice 
Creams on the playground on a Monday after 
school. This has been a great little extra to our 
fundraising this year, raising over £600 to date.   

Ice Cream Monday will continue until October half 
term.   

“We won this fantastic bounce 
disco for our children” 

Well after a very tense two days, you all pulled it out of the bag and won for our 
children this fantastic bounce disco. We will be using this in the Summer at one 
of our summer events.  

Thank you to Helen Kavanagh for finding the competition and nominating the 
school.  

Christmas Cards 

Last week a piece of card came home with our children for their Christmas Card Design. We want your children to use 
their creative talents to design their own Christmas Card again this year. Children’s designs have to be back in school by 
Friday 12th October, any designs returned after this date will not be submitted.  

Once they are scanned you will be informed so that you can head over to view and purchase your son or daughter’s 
design. They will be available for a limited time so don’t leave it too late. Products will be delivered to school on the 
week commencing 22nd November so you will have them into plenty of time to beat the Christmas post. Please 
remember though NO GLITTER 😊.  

 

Finally once again on behalf of all the FOE team, thank you all for your continued support. 

WHAT HAVE FRIENDS OF EXCALIBUR COMMITTEE AGREED TO FUND 
THIS YEAR FOR OUR CHILDREN  
 

£588.00 Leavers Hoodie for every year 6 student. 
£55.00 Gingerbread men and book for Reception on their first day.  
£TBC Theatre trip for every child in the school.  
£935.00 Life Education Van 
£100 Per Classroom for non Government funded equipment.  


